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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

With January exams just behind us, we now are immersed in Semester 2.  Report cards will be sent 
home this week.  

Soon students in grade 9 through 12 will need to start selecting courses for their 2018-2019 school 
year.  It is an important process as it helps determine which courses need to run next year.  I ask par-
ents to take the time to sit and discuss plans with their child.  Discussing future goals, pathway plans 

required to reach those goals and course options hopefully takes some of the anxiety out of making im-
portant decisions.  Please consult myblueprint.com, an online web based tool, with your child to help 

future planning.  All students will be expected to select course of study using this online tool. 
During this month, extensive work is underway with our grade 10 students in preparation for the OSSLT 
test.  Daily class visits by Karen Dudics, our Student Achievement Teacher, started last week and will 
be ongoing until March Break.  The goal of Karen’s work is to reinforce skills that the students require 

for the test and to identify where students need to focus some of their energies.  In addition, afterschool 
tutoring is also available to students who require some skill remediation. 

The year continues to provide rich examples of student achievement, accomplishment and opportunity.  
As I reviewed report cards I was impressed with the success of so many.  I am also acutely aware that 

there are students that are still in need of supports to meet with greater academic success.  I visit class-
rooms and see students engaged in learning and actively participating with their peers and teachers. 

The extra-curricular events that I have had the opportunity to attend have been exciting and entertain-
ing.  Wrestling, volleyball, football, basketball, cheerleading, We Scare Hunger, school dances, the 
Christmas in Muskoka play, and recently our Open House all showcase the many talents of our stu-

dents and staff who support them. 
I am certain that you as parents and guardians could not be prouder of the academic and extracurricu-
lar success of your child.  I share that pride as I witness how your children represent themselves here 

at school and in the community. 
I want to share news of two positive phone calls I received recently.  Both were from families that would 
like to leave scholarship / bursary opportunities for our graduating students.  Both families shared posi-

tive experiences that UCC had on their families during their time at UCC. On behalf of all our gradu-
ates, I am grateful for the chance to have students apply for post-secondary financial support.   

The season of Lent is starts this week.  UCC will hold Ash Wednesday services for each grade during 
period 2, 3 and 4.  I would like to extend an invitation to parents and guardians to join us if you are 

available.   
Lent is a time to re-examine our faith journey.  Over the next forty days, I challenge you to find ways to 
proclaim our Catholic faith and explore ways to renew your spiritual self.  As we prepare for Lent, I am 
reminded of the need to participate in an examination of conscience.  I ask you to share this message 

with your child at home, as I also challenge our staff to share this message in all our classes.  To exam-
ine ourselves and seek ways for us to live more faithfully - being kinder, more compassionate, gentler, 
be quick to forgive and become less self-centered.  We challenge our students to examine their con-

science where they can identify opportunities to change.   
This Lent we will ask our students to participate in the Lent campaign - fundraising for those in need.  
Collectively we will try to be creative with our classes and share in the practice of prayer, fasting and 

almsgiving.  Let our faith continue to shine in our call to serve this Easter season. 
  Celebrate the Peace of Christ. 

 

Ray Power 
 

http://www.st-clair.net/


A MESSAGE FROM OUR CHAPLAIN 
 

Before the semester ended, we were fortunate to have visitors from local Parishes and religious communities 

present in the morning during the exam days. Our guests handed out breakfast foods, as well as words of  

encouragement. The food was given to us through the Ontario Nutrition Student Program, and was graciously 

accepted during one of our most busiest and stressful times of the year.  

 

We appropriately transition our prayers and reflections from patience to love and generosity as we move 

through our liturgical year. These virtues are a great reminder of our call to transform our mind and heart to 

Christ and others during Lent. We will be holding three prayer services with the distribution of Ashes on  

February 14th. The service will be held in the School Theater during Periods 2,3, and 4. In addition to our  

Lenten season, we will have a prayerful reflection and performance on the Stations of the Cross, March 28th, 

in the Theatre, during Periods 2, 3, and 4.  

Grace be with you! 

 

Thomas Dula 
 

 

 

 

 

The online process for choosing next year’s courses begins at the end of February.  Counsellors will 

be visiting classrooms to present information on pathway planning through MyBlueprint.   

 

Students should consider their course selections seriously to ensure they are meeting post-secondary  

programs and pathways goals. 



 

FROM THE GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to Show Your Sheets!  Any number of volunteer hours can be 

submitted at any time to Ms. Buchanan in Guidance.   

 

Attention Graduates - The Graduation Ceremony will be Wednesday, June 

27th, 2018 beginning at 7pm at the Capitol Theatre.  Completed 40 hours of 

Community Service are required in order to receive Grad tickets. 

 
 

 

Remind App!!  
 

Students may choose to receive messages on their personal device from the Guidance 

Department through the ‘Remind’ app.  This app allows counsellors to text or email 

students with information regarding upcoming presentations, college/university 

information, graduation, volunteer opportunities and much more! 

With Remind, all personal information remains completely confidential and it is free to 

register.  Students may sign-up by texting to 519-800-5670, then typing the message: 

 

Grade 9: @ucc2021 

Grade 10: @ucc2020 

Grade 11: @ucc2019     

Grade 12: @ucc2018 

 

For more information visit www.remind.com 

The Math Department is asking for any donations of Lego that may 
be sitting idle in your house.  

Donations can be dropped off at the main office or math office. 

http://www.remind.com






It’s Never Too Late To Get Involved! 

 

Enhance your high school experience.   

Get involved in an extracurricular activity! 

 

The following are just some of the clubs / teams that are welcoming new  

members: 

 

 Art Club: Ms. McEachran, Tuesday, rm 920 

 Lancers For Life (pro-life club), Mr. Gutteridge, Tuesday, rm 608 

 Me To We club, Mrs. Kearns, Wednesdays, rm 106 

 Enviro club:  Mrs. Lucarelli, Thursday, rm 913 

 Jr & Sr Badminton Teams, Mr. Halinaty and Mr. Evans, TBD 

 Debate Team, Mr. Broadbent, Monday, rm 605 

 Reach For The Top Team, Mr. Broadbent, Thursday, rm 605 

 Rainbow Alliance, Mr. Dula 

 Games Club, Wednesday, rm 103 

 Media Club, Mr. Girard, Thursday, rm 108 

 Yearbook, Mrs. Hashim 

 Girls Rugby, Mr. Phaneuf & Mr. Morkin 

 Boys Rugby, Mr. Denomy 

Supporting Student Enhancements 

 

Each year at the time of registration, UCC request parents pay an activity fee.  The monies 

collected are used to support enhancements at the school that are not funded by the Ministry 

of Education or the School Board.  The fees are School Managed Funds and are used for a 

variety of items throughout the school year.  Here is a partial list of items that the activity fee 

has supported during semester one: 

 

Catholic Student Award, motivational guest speaker, Sir Isaac Newton Competition Fees, 

Lancer Award plaques, Gr. 9 Parent Night, Lancer Link Orientation activities, Debate 

Team, Christmas Wreaths, Robotics Team, Figure Skating Team, Academic Assembly, 

Blood Donor Clinic, and Religion Retreats for every student. 

 

All of the above provide students a richer educational experience.  Without the support activ-

ity fees from our UCC families, many of these opportunities wouldn’t be possible. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

The Ontario Drama Festival (formerly known as Sears) runs February 26-28 @ 

Chatham Capitol Theatre —> UCC presents ‘The Shape of a Girl’ ; date/time 

TBD 

 

Annie tickets go on sale March 1st; tickets are $20 cash, cheque or  debit  

Box office open noon - 5  







Lance & Owen Visit St. Elizabeth On Literacy Day! 




